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July 22, 2017 VIA EMAIL 

Brothers and Sisters; 

This letter is further to our bulletin of June 26, 2017 with respect to our meetings with 

the Company in Ottawa.   

During that meeting, Mr. Creel had asked the Union to consider an extension to our current 

contract.  The Company has subsequently followed up and provided a proposal to extend the 

agreement until the end of 2018.   

As you know, we have assembled our demands and acknowledge the significant issues facing 

our membership, including fatigue.  Any agreement to extend the contract would have to 

address fatigue in meaningful manner consistent with our mandated objectives.  Obviously, any 

extension to the contract would have to ratified by the membership.   

We have responded to the Company that we are willing to meet to discuss their proposal with 

the objective of negotiating an agreement that will be acceptable and in the best interest of our 

membership.   On Friday, we confirmed the availability of the parties to meet the week of August 

8 in Calgary and three additional days August 15-17, in Montreal.   

We will provide further updates as they develop. 

In Solidarity, 

Dave Fulton Greg Edwards,  
General Chairman - CTY West General Chairman - LE West 

Wayne Apsey    John Campbell 
General Chairman, CTY East  General Chairman, LE East 

CC: Doug Finnson President TCRC 


